
NHS Lothian PEFs and CHEFs are hosting a number of virtual information sharing 
sessions for care home staff about what is involved in becoming a placement for 
student nurses. 

The sessions will last around 30 minutes and will be hosted on Microsoft Teams. 

All are welcome, including both NHS and non-NHS care homes – this will provide a 
safe space to ask questions and learn more about what it might be like to support 
students.

Some of the topics covered will be:
❖ What do you need to do to become a Practice Learning Environment?
❖ What are the benefits for you?
❖ Alternative models for supporting students – the ‘hub and spoke’ model 
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Dates are:
15th Aug 2022 - 11-11.30am
16th Aug 2022 - 2-2.30pm
17th Aug 2022 - 11-11.30am
18th Aug 2022 - 1.30-2pm
19th Aug 2022 - 11-11.30am
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Want to join or have a question? Email 
Ken.Dick@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk
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Do you work in a care home where there are 
registered nurses?
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